
 

                          

 

 
November 5, 2014 
 
 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124 
P.O. Box 700 
Rockwood, ON N0B 2K0 
 
Attention: Kim Wingrove, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Dear Ms. Wingrove: 
 
Re: Review of Hidden Quarry Visual Information Package 
 
 
On behalf of Brook McIlroy Inc., I was asked by Elizabeth Howson of MSH to peer review a “Visual 
Information Package” (VIP) for the Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
 
I have received the following documents and drawings: 

 Visual Information Package for Guelph/Eramosa Council Hidden Quarry by James Dick 

Construction Limited (undated. 44 pages) 

 Hidden Quarry Site Plans (dated June 6, 2014) 

 Hidden Quarry Site Plans (dated August 1, 2014) 

I visited the Hidden Quarry site on October 14, 2014 from approximately 11:00am to 1:00pm and was 
given a tour by Greg Sweetnam and Leigh Mugford of James Dick Construction. During the tour, we 
drove along Highway 7 and 6

th
 Concession Road and stopped frequently at the vantage points depicted 

in the VIP. We entered the site at the south-west and north-east corners to view areas where a berm is 
proposed to be constructed. 
 
I have reviewed the VIP and I am of the opinion that the information contained within it is reasonably 
accurate and that it fairly represents the ability of the public to view the proposed operation from lands 
around the site. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
Brook McIlroy Inc. 
 

 
Colin Berman, OALA, CSLA 
Associate 


